Unpacking the GATE position paper on assistive technology provision
The World Health Organization’s (WHO) Global Collaboration on Assistive Technology’s (GATE) position paper on assistive technology provision was developed in association with the Global Research, Innovation and Education on Assistive Technology (GREAT) summit in Geneva (2017) and published in 2018. This presentation will present key points from the position paper on how assistive technology services can be delivered systematically to improve access to and outcomes from assistive technology. It will describe the steps involved in systematic assistive technology provision, from the first indication of need through to continued use of assistive solutions. Criteria for evaluating the quality of assistive technology provision will be presented and discussed in relation to the structures, processes and outcomes of particular programs. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Implementing the recommendations from the GATE position paper requires change at the level or individuals, organisations and systems, including re-orientation of systems to a rights-based approach, and the establishment of outcomes measurement as a standard practice. The implications for tertiary education and vocational training, as well as continuing professional development, and challenges with the current Australian policy and funding structures will be discussed.
